
 
 

Our social media sub team was given the amazing privilege of visiting the set of the 
Wendy Williams Show and meeting and speaking to Wendy Williams herself. It was a 
fulfilling experience and gave students a better understanding of how important social 
media is amongst a team. Visiting the show also allowed these students to put into 
perspective the demand and importance social media has in the professional world. This 
was a great venue for MORT to share our program as a FIRST robotics team with media 
that has a national following.  

 


